
Government Of West Bengal Office of the Divisional Fire Officer (Hooghly District)


West Bengal fire & emergency Services G.T Road, Mahesh Hooghly


Memo No:- WBFES/ Higly / FSR/DN-145/16/R-126/16 	 	 DATED 17-10-2016


From:


The Divisional Fire Officer (Hooghly District) West Bengal Fire And Emergency Services


To: The Principal "Kendriya Vidyalaya" Ward No-6, Tarakeswar, Hooghly.


Sub:- Fire Safety Recommendation of an Existing G+2 Storied Educational building in the name 
and style of "Kendriya Vidyalaya" at Ward No. 6, Holding No-101, Under Tarakeswar Municipality, 
L.R-926,952,146,148; J.L. No.-21829. Tarakeswar, Hooghly.


This is in reference to your letter no Nil Dt 17/10/2016 regarding Fire Safety Recommendation of 
an Existing G+2 Storied Educational building in the name and style of "Kendriya Vidyalaya" at 
Ward No-6, Holding No-101, Under LR-926,952,146,148; J.L. No.-21&29. Tarakeswar, Hooghly. 
Tarakeswar Municipality,


The Plan drawing submitted by you was scrutinized and marked as found necessary from fire 
safety point of view, In returning one set of plan with recommendation, this office issuing Fire 
Safety recommendation in favors of the aforesaid Building subject to compliance of the following 
fire safety measures. This office should not take any liability if there is any objection from others 
occupants any other legal problem.


SIGNATURE


Divisional Fire Officer (Hooghly District) West Bengal Fire and Emergency services


1) One set of plan.


2) Recommendation



